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In this issue: Greetings!
Take the Gwinnett County We're sending you this special edition of News for
Branding Feedback survey! Neighborhoods because we want you to help us define

Gwinnett County as we develop our new brand. We want
to hear from as many residents as possible, so please
take the survey linked below and then share this email or
the survey link to help us reach other Gwinnett friends and
neighbors!
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County wants your input on rebranding

Gwinnett County residents — your feedback is important to us! What does Gwinnett County
mean to you? Your input will help us develop our new brand.

Please click here to take a brief, 5-minute survey by Friday, July 14 to give us some
insight into Gwinnett County from your point of view!
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